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Cooper Landing School                                                

19030 Bean Creek Rd.                                                          

Cooper Landing, AK 99572                                                      

907-595-1244. fax907-595-1461 

Principal Douglas Hayman DHayman@KPBSD.org 

Teacher Thomas Gossard TGossard@KPBSD.org 

Inst. Aid Elizabeth Grimmond EGrimmond@KPBSD.org 

Secretary Susanna LaRock SLarock@KPBSD.org 

Homepage:  http://cooperlandingschool.blogs.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/wpmu/ 

 

Upcoming Events 

12/1 Anchorage Museum 

12/9 PAC Meeting 12:30 p.m. 

12/11  Chritmas Program & Potluck 

12/18 In-service/Early Release  

 End of Quarter 

12/21- 

1/4 Christmas Vacation 

Birthdays 

 

12/2 Joel Norris 

12/3 Travis Gephardt 

12/3 Gladys Nichols 

12/3 Hunter Harrison 

12/7 Michelle Smith 

12/9 Libby Smith 

12/9 Shannon Meredith 

12/12 Jack Harris 

12/14 Rebecca Green 

12/18 Cindy Smith 

12/18 Fay Corbey 

12/18 Ken Green 

12/20 Teagan Borchers  

12/20 Jon James  

12/20 Cassilyn Dreifuerst  

12/27 Julie Seramur 

12/27 James Berry 

12/30 Matthew Smith 

12/31 Axel Kangas 

Anniversaries 

12/3 Dave & May Quinn 

12/22 Tom and Barb Atkinson 

12/26 Glen and Cheryl Flothe 

12/31 Virginia Morgan and Tommy Gossard 

Christmas Program and Potluck Invitation 

The whole community is invited to the Cooper Landing School Christmas 

Program and Community Potluck. 

When: Friday, December 11th 5:30 p.m. 

Where: Cooper Landing School Gym 

Please bring your favorite side dish, salad or dessert. Ham will be provided. 

The students have been working hard putting together a Christmas program 

to entertain the community. Don’t miss this fun holiday gathering! 



Thank you to the Cooper Landing Community 

The staff, students, and Parent Advisory Committee at Cooper Landing School would like to thank everyone who made 

this year’s Holiday Market such a great success. Thank you to all of the vendors who paid for a space, and worked hard to 

bring their wonderful goods to the market to sell. Thank you to all who donated soup and baked goods to sell for the PAC 

fundraiser. Thank you to all of the elves who are volunteering their time for the elf auction. Thank you to all who came 

and shopped, bought swags, ate, and bid on elves. We at Cooper Landing School recognize that it takes a supportive 

community to make a small school great, and we feel so lucky to have this community to support us. 

The kindergarten through fourth grade went to the Anchorage Gymnastics Association for  

four weeks of gymnastics lessons during the month of November.  The younger students 

learned about tumbling and gained flexibility and had lots of fun.  This is them doing rolls.  

By Hunter Harrison 

I can’t wait for December 1st be-
cause our school is going on a field 
trip. We’re going to the Anchorage 
Museum, and I can’t wait. The muse-
um changes it’s exhibit every once 
and a while, but right now the exhib-
it is going to be the  

Vincent Van Gogh experience. 

By Charlotte Bauer 

Our school is going on a 

field trip to the Anchorage 

Museum December 1st .  

The Museum exhibit is 

called Vincent Van Gogh 

Alive – The Experience.   

Vincent Van Gogh was an 

amazing artist back in the 

day.  I’m really excited to 

go there. 


